
Perhaps instead of continuing to violate the due process clause of the Constitution, the legislature 
should be directing its attention to fixing PERS which is continuing to be an albatross around the necks 
of all taxpaying Oregonians.  All of these bad bills are going to come back to bite you someday.  My 
money will go to those who support freedom and the rule of law! 
 
Don Barss 
Medford 
 


